
 
 
 
3rd February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Visit to Bournemouth University 7th February 2020 
 
We have the opportunity to take Year 11 students to Bournemouth University on Friday 7th February 2020. The 
visit will include a student life and finance talk, campus tour, budgeting challenge workshop and another relevant 
workshop. This is an exciting opportunity to experience a university environment. 
 
We will travel to Bournemouth  by coach and will depart Atlantic Academy, Maritime House at 8.15 am prompt and 
return at approximately 3.30pm, students will be accompanied and supervised throughout the visit. Please indicate 
on the consent form the arrangements for your child on our return. 
 
This visit is free of charge for students and students need to come in full Academy uniform.  
 
Please complete the consent form via the following link ​Bournemouth University Visit Consent Form​, no later than 
12pm Thursday 6th February 2020. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss T Board 
Associate Assistant Principal 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/H1EtAxZxmb3bAa879

